
Snack Notice 

 

As you will be aware we have been sending out weekly snack 

menu for the past six weeks ensuring the children are developing 

their understanding of the importance of a varied and balanced 

diet in supporting a healthy lifestyle.  We are going to rotate 

menus on a six week cycle, this means we are now back to menu 

one.  Menus will be displayed on the kitchen door for all parents 

and children to view.  We are aiming to make this a display were 

children and parents alike can add their thoughts and feelings 

about snack, therefore please feel free to do so. 

 

Please note that these menus are variable and during periods 

where we as a nursery are celebrating an occasion children will 

have the opportunity to try foods over and above those on the 

weekly menu, for example with Easter approaching children will 

be sampling foods related to Easter, such as hot cross buns. 

 

As always we value your opinions with the snack menus, therefore 

if there is something you would like your child to try or feel there 

are items of food that may be good to add to our menus, please 

feel free to let us know.  You can do this by either by speaking with 

a member of staff or alternatively you can share your thoughts and 

opinions via our new feedback form found online via our webpage. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for 

your continued support in helping the nursery develop children’s 

learning, as well as offer a high quality service. 

 


